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Dear Roy Y. Chan,

This letter serves as your invitation to attend the 2012 Annual Conference &
Expo of NAFSA: Association of International Educators, which will take
place May 27 — June 1, 2012 in Houston, Texas. The theme for this year’s
conference is Comprehensive Internationalization: Vision and Practice. More
than 7,500 international educators from the United States and over ninety
countries are expected to attend the conference.

Please be aware that in order to visit the U.S., you will need to obtain a visa to
attend the NAFSA 2012 Annual Conference & Expo. We encourage you to
contact the Consular Section of the Embassy or Consulate near your location
to determine how to apply, and the likely time required for the process of visa
issuance to be accomplished. NAFSA has no influence over the issue of a visa.
We suggest that you arrange your travel and secure appropriate documents as
soon as possible to avoid disappointment. For information on travel to the
United States, please visit http://travel.state.gov/visa/

For the latest information, please visit NAFSA's web site at
www.nafsa.org/annualconference. Conference registration and official hotel
reservation information will be made available beginning March 1. 2012.

We look forward to welcoming you to the conference.

Sincerely.

Marlene M. Johnson
Executive Director and CEO



